
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/30/2016 11:18:48 AM
Subject: FW:

 
 
From: Hicks, Brian [mailto:bhicks@postandcourier.com] 

Sent: Friday, September 30, 2016 11:18 AM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject:
 
Chaney,
 
Hope you are doing well today. I had a question for you.
 
I've been told that Charleston County School Board member Michael Miller sent a complaint letter to the governor in 
regards to his fellow board member, Tom Ducker. Ducker, who is due to leave the school board in November, has 
apparently moved out of his district and Miller wants him removed from the board - and I'm told he asked the 
governor to do that.
 
Can you say anything about that? I'm writing about the issue today and even though you guys aren't the story, I 
wanted to make sure I didn't miss anything (not that I expect any decision this quickly). As an aside, I've heard from 
lawmakers there is no state law regarding this, that it is apparently up to the governor's discretion. Don't know if 
that's true, but just an FYI.
 
Thanks,
 
Brian

mailto:Adams,%20Chaney
mailto:RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

